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COVID-19 second Booster Shot 
Vaccination Clinic 

  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 30, Enniskó:wa/March 2022) The Kateri Memorial 
Hospital Centre (KMHC) and Public Safety Commission are pleased to 
announce that a Vaccination Clinic for the second COVID-19 booster 
shot (4th dose overall) for elders 80 years of age and older begins on 
Thursday, March 31, at the KMHC. 
  
This Vaccination Clinic is recommended for elders and those who are 
immunocompromised.  
  
The Vaccination Clinics will be held at the Kateri Memorial Hospital 
Centre (room A154) on the following dates: 
  
COVID-19 Vaccine Booster Shot (4th dose): 
  

• Thursday, March 31 - 1pm to 4:30pm 
• Friday, April 1- 1pm to 4:30pm  
• Thursday, April 7 - 1pm to 4:30pm 
• Friday, April 8 – 1pm to 4:30pm 

  
You can book your appointment via the Clic Sante Website or by 
contacting the KMHC at 450-638-3930 ext. 2243. 
  
Additionally, anyone over the age of 30 who may require their COVID-
19 vaccine (whether 1st, 2nd or 3rd dose) can also book an appointment. 
  
Those aged 5 to 29 who wish to get a COVID-19 vaccine are being 
asked to please leave their name, phone number, and the dose 
required for the next available clinic for this age group. 
  
With the number of cases of the COVID-19 Omicron Variant (Ba2), it is 
recommended to get a booster to enhance vaccine efficacy. 
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